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This week in Ladybirds Class we . . .    

 Mixed coloured shaving foam to see what colours we can make our ice 

creams. 

 Worked on counting 1-5 and 5-1 (blast off) during our rockets small world 

play. 

 Made planet biscuits. 

 Explored our sensory farm tuff tray and counting out how many animals we 

could see. 

 Worked on naming shapes circle, square, triangle and rectangle during our 

space rocket craft. 

After half term in Ladybirds Class we will . . .                                                                            

 Be using balloons to paint our own planets. 

 Be reading  and act out ‘Goldilocks and the three bears’ and taking part in a 

porridge making tuff tray. 

 Be using superhero's to support our counting and recognising numbers. 

 Look at different patterns of animals and seeing if we can make our own   

patterns. 

 Be working on our social skill’s during a small group ball rolling game. 

Home learning… 
 

To continue to support the children's counting skills, encourage them to 

count out while they are playing or on walks how many steps to get to 

the tree? 
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Notices/Reminders 
 

Notices/Reminders 

Photograph order deadline  to get the 
‘Earlybird’  

discount is the  November 13th _  
____________________________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Ad-Hoc late club sessions available 

If you would like your child to stay for our  

extended day session until 5pm please contact Becky  

___________________________________________________ 

Please ensure All items of clothing are named  

 

 

 

 
 

 




